
CITY OF NASHUA
IFB0213-043021

The City of Nashua is announcing a request for proposals for cleaning 
services at the Nashua Transit Center and Transit Administration 
located at 30 Elm Street & 11 Riverside Street in Nashua NH.  To 
view the bid please refer to bid opportunities on the City of Nashua 
website at www.nashuanh.gov.

This project will be federally funded through the Federal Transit 
Administration, and as such, all federal funding provisions will apply.  

Bid documents (including a detailed scope of work) can be obtained 
electronically from the City of Nashua website:  www.nashuanh.gov 
under services/“bid opportunities”/current bids; (refer to IFB0213-
043021).

There will be a virtual pre-submittal meeting on April 14, 2021 
at 10:00am (access details can be found in the bid documents).  
Attendance at this meeting is not mandatory but encouraged.  
Facility tours for individual firms may be requested and scheduled 
at the pre-submittal meeting.  All inquiries about this bid should be 
directed in writing (via email) to purchasing@nashuanh.gov and 
must be received no later than April 19, 2021 at 10:00am.

The City of Nashua will consider all timely-received inquires and, 
if reasonable and appropriate, will issue an addendum to clarify or 
modify these bid documents (posting on the City’s website along 
with original bid documents) on or before April 23, 2021 at 4:00pm.

Bids must be received no later than 4:00pm on April 30, 2021.  
Results showing Bidder’s identities and their respective bid amounts 
will be available on the City’s website within twenty-four (24) hours 
after opening.

The City of Nashua hereby notifies all bidders that it will 
affirmatively insure that in any contract entered into pursuant to this 
advertisement, disadvantaged business enterprises will be afforded 
full opportunity to submit bids in response to this invitation and will 
not be discriminated against on the grounds of race, color, national 
origin, sex, age, or disability in consideration for an award.


